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Comments: I have lived within view of the grand Mesa national forest for more than 40 years. I am concerned

that the proposed plan will diminish the wild and natural aspect of the land. The reference to voluntary

compliance is nothing more than permission for expansion of off road use and intrusion by humans who will

deplete the natural Beaty of wilderness. We have already given over too much acreage to human encroachment

in the west. We must save lands for wildlife....and for our children and their children to discovering future

generations. The promise of profit to corporate interests is a ver short sided motive to take our wilderness away.

Keep it wild, PLEASE! !!!


